
To our visitors, our Pastor, Rev. K. L. Alexander, and the entire Antioch Church Family welcome you to 
our Sunday morning worship service.  From your visit with us today, we hope you will feel the love of 
Christ and the sweet fellowship that comes from our love for him.  This is our special way of providing 
you with a rewarding and memorable worship experience.  For those of you joining the service virtually, 
please visit our website for a copy of today’s program.  God bless you, and we thank you for your visit. 

Thanksgiving Virtual Service:
Please join us on Thursday, November 24 at 12:00 noon for a Virtual Thanksgiving service, the guest 
preacher will be our very own, Rev. James Hill, Pastor, Pilgrim Baptist Church.

Future Pioneers 
Calling all members with 1 to 29 years of service. On Sunday, December 11, please make certain to wor-
ship with us, we would like to recognize your membership at the beloved Antioch Baptist Church North.

The Care and Comfort Ministry Sick and Shut-In Sunday is December 11th.  If you would like to volun-
teer to distribute Christmas gift bags door to door – please see a ministry member in the lobby or contact 
the church office through December 4th to sign up.

Join us this week for Morning Devotions at 7:30am, and Noon Day services, Rev. Derek McKinney 
on Monday, Rev. Mike Price on Tuesday, Rev. Dr. Ed London on Wednesday, Rev. Walter Collins on Thurs-
day, and Rev. Dr. Willie Rockward on Friday. 

Birthday Recognition!  We would like to wish you a day filled with happiness and a year filled with joy.  
Happy Birthday to Sister’s, Lauryn Baker, Zoe Cannon, Betty Jo Cooke, Elvetra Cossie, Jamil Woolridge, 
and Brother Lee Baker. 

Thank you cards were received from Sis. Arlean West, Bro, Arnold & Sis Denise Curtis
The family of Sis. Julie L. George Ward & Sis Angel Taylor.

In observance of Thanksgiving, please note the following:
The Church Office will close at 12:00 noon on Tuesday, November 22, and will resume normal operations 
on Monday, November 28 in observance of Thanksgiving.

The AUMI Office will be closed Monday, November 21, and will resume normal operations on Monday, 
November 28.

Please keep in prayer the following members in bereavement
Bro. Ricky & Sis. Regina and Rikki Allen, Sis. Jasmine Uzodinma, and Sis. Kris James, and the entire Allen, 
Uzodinma, and James families.  Bro. Ricky’s father, Sis. Regina’s father-in-law, Sisters Jasmine and Rikki’s 
grandfather and Sis. Kris’s great grandfather, Mr. Andre Allen, passed.
Homegoing service was held on Saturday, November 19, in Fort Valley, Georgia.

Please continue to pray for our members who are in bereavement, receiving treatment in hospitals, being 
cared for in nursing homes and convalescing at home.  If you would like a member from our care and 
comfort ministry to call and pray with you, please contact the church office at 404-688-5679. 
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Please visit Antioch’s website for additional information, and make sure 
you subscribe, comment and like our YouTube Channel, Facebook, and 

Instagram pages.
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